
   S Augustine’s RC High School  
Learning from Home 2021 

Reporting Guide for Parents/Carers 
Senior Phase Pupils 

 

As per the guidelines from the Scottish Government and the SQA issued on Wednesday 13th January, 
teachers are focusing on maximising teaching and learning as assessment evidence of your child’s learning 
cannot be undertaken unless they have been taught the foundations of their course.  However, we will 
provide feedback when we can on how your child is doing in the learning. As our teachers and 
administration staff are working remotely we are unable to access some of our systems and this may take 
longer than we would like. 

If you have any concerns regarding your child’s progress in the meantime, please encourage your child to 
chat with their teacher on TEAMS or contact your child’s Pupil Support Leader in the first instance. 

 

Stage 1 – Week Commencing 25th January 

Pupils completed their first Formal Assessment in December, prior to lockdown.  These give an indication 
on how your child is doing but it is not an indication of the grades that will be presented to the SQA. 

Parents and carers will receive percentage marks their child received in the first Formal Assessments 
completed in December, if your child attempted assessments in National 5, Higher or Advanced Higher. 

Many children in S4 are completing a mixture of National 4s and National 5s.  No assessments were 
completed for National 4.  Some children are studying for National 4 and attempted the National 5 
assessment. This helps us ascertain whether N4 or N5 is the correct course for your child. 

 

Stage 2 – Week commencing 22nd February 

Parents and carers of pupils in S4 

The parents and carers of pupils in S4 will receive a fuller attainment report during the week commencing 
22nd February. 
For each subject this will outline if pupils are on track for National 5 or National 4. 
The teacher will make a comment on your child’s progress in learning,  their strengths and the areas they 
find difficult. 
The teacher will also identify your child’s next steps in learning,  what your child can do to help improve 
their grade. 

Pupils may wish to speak to their teacher about their report which they can do via TEAMS. 

Should a parent or carer wish to discuss the report with a teacher, please contact the child’s Pupil Support 
Leader in the first instance. 

Emma.cox@st-augustines.edin.sch.uk 

Geraldine.kelly@st-augustines.edin.sch.uk 

Dawn.mckillop@st-augustines.edin.sch.uk 

 



Stage 3 – Week commencing 8th March  

Parents and carers of pupils in S5 and S6 

The parents and carers of pupils in S5 and S6 will receive a fuller attainment report during the week 
commencing 8th March.   
For each subject this will outline if pupils are on track for National 5, Higher or Advanced Higher. 
The teacher will make a comment on your child’s progress in learning, their strengths and the areas they find 
difficult. 
The teacher will also identify your child’s next steps in learning, what your child can do to help improve 
their grade. 

Pupils may wish to speak to their teacher about their report which they can do via TEAMS. 

Should a parent or carer wish to discuss the report with a teacher, please contact the child’s Pupil Support 
Leader in the first instance. 

Emma.cox@st-augustines.edin.sch.uk 

Geraldine.kelly@st-augustines.edin.sch.uk 

Dawn.mckillop@st-augustines.edin.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 


